
 

 

 

Subject: FW: Palace Theatre 

 
Dear Ms Saunders 
 
 
 
I realize that we are far too late to get an application into the Capital Grants funding program but 
I would like to put our request on the agenda for the budget just in case something becomes 
available.  We rarely go to the City for funding for these issues and we have recently been 
working towards raising $150,000 for the new roof required by the theatre.  We discovered late 
in the process of replacing the roof that the damage to the interior walls of the building was being 
caused by a condensation issue that can only be solved by the application of specialty siding. 
 This siding costs and repairs to the plaster inside the theatre are estimated at up to $100,000 
monies that we just don’t have access to. 
 
 
We would really appreciate any advice or assistance that the City can lend us, or if remotely 
possible access to some capital funding. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Faith 
 
 
Faith Coates 
 
General Manager 
 
Palace Theatre 
 
710 Dundas St. E 
 
London, N5W 2Z4 
 
 
 
 

 


